
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF WELCOME RECEPTION 

There will be a Welcome Reception hosted by the FloridaWest Economic Development Alliance and 
Pensacola-Escambia Promotion and Development Commission (PEDC) in honor of Chris Platé incoming CEO. 

Date: Wednesday, December 18, 2024 

Time: 5:30 p.m. 

Location: Hancock Whitney ATM, 101 W Garden St, Pensacola, FL 32502 

For more information, please call (850) 898-2201 or email pr@floridawesteda.com. 
For more information, please call (850) 898-2201 or send an email to pr@floridawesteda.com. 

mailto:pr@floridawesteda.com.

	NOTICE OF WELCOME RECEPTION

